Register today for EPF Congress: limited places available!

The first ever European Congress on patient involvement will take place from 12 to 14 November 2019 at the Crowne Plaza, Brussels (Belgium). 
This event will be driven by leading representatives of the patient community, and patient experts in Brussels, the capital of the European Union. 
The event will also provide an exceptional opportunity for dialogue, engagement with a wide range of health players who aspire to make patient involvement a reality.
This Congress is aimed at exchanging ideas and good practices in patient empowerment and involvement, moving forward on the much-needed policy commitments in this area, gaining a greater and genuine understanding of the wealth of expertise that patients bring to health systems’ design and strengthening, and much more!

We strongly believe your active participation would contribute to fruitful discussions!
Feel free to visit the EPF Congress website formore information about speakers and logistics (www.epfcongress.eu) and view programme here: https://epfcongress.eu/programme

Registration is open but places are limited! 
We look forward to receiving your registration!
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